From: FOI

Sent: 02 December 2020 13:00

To:

Subject: FOI 142-20 - Response

Dear ,

Our Ref: FOI-142-20

Thank you for your email to the Electoral Commission dated 18 November 2020.

The Commission aims to respond to requests for information promptly and has done so within the statutory timeframe of twenty working days.

Your request is shown below followed by our response.

Could you please provide up to date Names, Job Titles, telephone numbers and email addresses for the following;

Chief Executive

Deputy Chief Executive

Ministers and Ministerial team (if applicable)

Chair

Chief Information Officer

Chief Digital Officer

Senior Information Risk Owner

Director of IT / ICT / IM&T / Digital / Information / Technology

Director / Head of Finance

Chief / Deputy Chief Operating Officer

Head of Cyber Security

Head / Director of People

Heads of change / Transformation / Improvement

Department Directors / Heads

Board members (if applicable)

Or the equivalent job titles in your organisation.

In addition if you have an up to date 2020 senior staff organisation or structure chart could you please forward a copy to me in either Excel or pdf format.

Our response is as follows:

We hold the information you have requested.

Details of some of the names and job titles requested are publically accessible and can be found on our website, so under section 21 of the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) we are providing you with links to the web pages (see below):

The Executive Team (Chief Executive and Directors):

https://www.electoralcommission.org.uk/who-we-are-and-what-we-do/who-we-are/executive-team-and-senior-leadership-group/our-executive-team

Senior Leadership Group ('Heads of')

https://www.electoralcommission.org.uk/who-we-are-and-what-we-do/who-we-are/executive-team-and-senior-leadership-group/our-senior-leadership-group

Chair and Commissioners (Board members)

https://www.electoralcommission.org.uk/who-we-are-and-what-we-do/who-we-are/commissioners/our-commissioners

In terms of the other information requested, the contact number for the Commission is: 0333 103 1928.

We use the following email address format at the Commission: <u>First letter of first nameSurname@electoralcommission.org.uk</u>

For any queries that you may have, please make contact by email.

We currently do not have an updated organisation structure chart.

The Commission strives to be an open, transparent authority and I trust that this information satisfies your request.

If you are not satisfied with this response, please note that the Commission operates a review procedure, details of which can be found on the Commission website at: https://www.electoralcommission.org.uk/freedom-information/make-a-freedom-information-request.

Please also note that if you have exhausted all internal Commission review procedures and you are still not satisfied you have the right to appeal to the Information Commissioner. Details of this procedure can be found on the ICO website: https://ico.org.uk/.

Yours sincerely

Information Officer FOI@electoralcommission.org.uk

The Electoral Commission electoral commission, or q.uk